Third Division Annual Report 2019-2020

The third division was having a very good year until the world changed. Our numbers have continued to modestly grow to a decade high of 86. During the calendar year we hosted a successful Fall Meet for the division. The Spring Meet was, of course, cancelled. We had business meetings on the second Tuesday night of each month. Most of these meetings were enriched by members sharing their interests with pictures in a slide show format. Fourth Saturdays offered minimeets with members generously opening their layouts for visitations by the group. In December we had a wonderful Christmas buffet together.

Much planning has been completed by Stephen Loop's committee. More planning continues. Obviously we are cautiously optimistic about the situation next year.